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LAB ALERT 

 
Date: May 28, 2019 

 

Test Update: HIV Panel In-House Testing Resumed  

 
 
Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 
 
Effective 7a.m. tomorrow, May 29th the HIV Antigen/Antibody Panel (HIVPN) testing will be 
performed in-house.  

Interfaced clients should go back to ordering HIVPN and not the Special Procedure, Blood 
code (SPPRB).  

 

If you have any questions about these changes please contact client services at 402-559-6420 
and ask to speak with one of the client coordinators. 

 
24/7 Client Services        1-800-334-0459 


